
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
8/7/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07568-2025 

From: Kelly Thompson 
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 9:20 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence 
Cc: David Frank 
Subject: FW: FPL Increases - Docket No. 2025001 1 -El 

Please put on the correspondence side of the docket file. 

— Original Message— 
From: MACE <macel45@cox.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2025 8:20 PM 
To: PSC Media <PSCMedia@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FPL Increases 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

To anyone concerned, 
As a paying utility customer, I see absolutely no need for FPL to receive any increases showing what their profits have 
been and the S&P index at 12% +. Everywhere you look is Solar panels for miles and miles. We as customers have NO 
benefit from those. So, waste of money. There isn't NO reason as I have researched for them to make customers pay 
more than they pay now. Our Senior Citizens just CAN NOT afford it. 
V/R 
Ms Mace 
Sent from my iPhone 

1 


